6 STANDING COMMITTEE

Mr. Homuth moved:—

That interested organizations be invited to file written briefs to be
printed in the records of the Committee, and that such organizations be
invited to have representatives present at all meetings with watching
briefs to answer questions as Bill No. 338 is considered clause by clause.

And the question being put, it was resolved in the negative.

Mr. Mitehell moved:—

That
The Canadian Bar Association;
The Canadian Manufacturers’ Association;
The Canadian Chamber of Commerce;
The Railway Association of Canada;
The Canadian Construction Association;
The Trades and Labour Congress;
The Canadian Congress of Labour;
The Amalgamated Unions; and
The Canadian and Catholic Confederation of Labour,

be invited to appear and present, on Monday or Tuesday next, written
briefs, and that such briefs be printed in the records of the Committee.

And the question being put, it was resolved in the affirmative.

The Committee considered procedure in regard to the subject-matter of
Bill No. 24. Following discussion, it was agreed that a decision be deferred until
the Minister of Transport is consulted.

The Committee adjourned at 4.35 o’clock p.m., to meet again at 11.00 o’clock
a.m., Monday, 30th June.

J. G. DUBROY,
Clerk of the Committee.




